
  November 29, 2022 
 
 

 

Subject: Discontinuation of Moog Animatics Actuator Production  

 

Moog Animatics will be ceasing production of the HLD, XL100, L70, VLCT, and VLST actuators at the 
Moog Inc. Murphy, NC facility, effective January 31, 2023.  

Effective immediately, additional orders will not be accepted for the actuator product line and these 
products will no longer be quoted. These products will not be transferred to any other Moog sites and 
will not be available after this date. Please note that this is an isolated product line stoppage based upon 
declining volumes, increasing material costs, and unprecedented supply chain volatility. As such, this 
business is no longer sustainable. 

After December 31, 2022 warranty issues will be limited to refund of the purchase price. 

We want to thank you for your business over these many years and wish your company continued 
success with current projects and programs. For more information on the planning cycle, or if you have 
other comments, please reach out to:  

• Doug Parentice, phone: 408.310.3430 dparentice@moog.com 

 

Please visit the Moog website to review the electric actuator portfolio available through Moog Inc. 

mailto:dparentice@moog.com
https://www.moog.com/products/actuators-servoactuators/industrial/electric.html

